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Date: 22 January 2018 

Letter of Attestation 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Letter of Attestation 

 

FCC ID: UDX-60062010 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, Cisco Systems, Inc. declare the software and all associated drivers for the Meraki MV12 

(MV12WE-HW, MV12W-HW, and MV12N-HW) will not initiate any transmission on DFS frequencies 

without initiation by a master.  This includes, but is not limited to, restriction on transmissions for 

beacons and support for ad-hoc peer-to-peer modes. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Alexander C. Gioe 

Compliance Manager 

Cisco Systems, Inc. 

Tel: +1 415-432-1000 

Fax: +1 415 632-5899 

compliance@meraki.com 


